
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #10-1-2018 

Date:      10/26/2018 

Subject:    Wills for Arizona Veteran Heroes Clinic 

=========================================== 

Shipmates, 
A free service to qualifying U.S. military veterans to be held at the APS corporate 
headquarters. 
Located at: 400 N. 5th ST, Phoenix, AZ 85004 
(Click the address above for a Google map) 
Thursday, November 15, 2018 from 9:00 A.M. until 2:00 P.M. 

 
To be eligible to participate, Veterans and their spouses or partners must be legal 
residents of the state of Arizona and must provide, on the day of Wills for Arizona 
Veteran Heroes Clinic: 

• Proof of Veteran status—either DD214, military reserve, or retiree ID card. 
• A signed statement certifying that your estate assets are valued at less than 

$750,000*. 
In the absence of this proof or certification, you will not be able to participate. 
  
Additionally, given the estate-planning legal complexities associated with these issues, 
they are unable to provide this service to individuals who own small businesses or 
farms, have children with special needs, or have a non-U.S. citizen spouse. 
*In determining the value of your estate assets, look only at your cash on hand; 
personal property holdings; stock, bonds, or other equities; savings; retirement savings 
account; real estate equity (excluding mortgage or debt totals); and the cash value of a 
whole or universal life insurance policy. 
  

https://www.google.com/maps/place/400+N+5th+St,+Phoenix,+AZ+85004/@33.4524787,-112.0699785,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x872b121909178667:0x414cab65b18e8941!8m2!3d33.4524787!4d-112.0677898


To apply contact Marisol Madrid with APS by calling (602) 250-3011 or email 
APSWillsForVeteranHeroesClinic@aps.com to schedule an appointment for the next 
available Clinic and receive your estate planning questionnaire. 
  
Once your appointment has been scheduled, you will receive an email confirmation 
from APS, along with a questionnaire that must be completed in advance and brought to 
your appointment. 
  
Please be sure to schedule your appointment no later than November 14, 2018—after 
that date, no more appointments for the November Clinic will be made. If you have any 
questions about signing-up or attending the Clinic, please contact APS using the 
information provided above. 
  

See the attached PDF for more information and details on services 
provided. 
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